Family Procedure Rule Committee:
Annual open meeting 1 November 2021

News story

Are you interested in observing the rule making process?
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The November 2021 meeting of the Family Procedure Rule Committee will be the
annual open event where invited participants will be able to observe
proceedings and put questions before the Committee.

The meeting will take place on Monday 1 November via MS Teams and is due to
start at 10am. You will have the opportunity to put invited questions to the
Committee but will not be able participate in the normal business of the
Committee discussed on the day.

If you wish to attend the meeting please reply on the invitation (MS Word
Document, 76.5KB) by Thursday 7 October 2021 at the very latest or direct to
the FPRC Secretariat by email: FPRCSecretariat@justice.gov.uk

The Secretariat will contact you after the closing date to confirm further
details.
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